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Date: 15/09/2023 

Ref.: H-B- 2023 – 338 
 

To: Secretariat of the Stockholm Convention 

       United Nations Environment Programme 

       Email: brs@un.org 

 
 
 

Subject: withdrawal from the DDT register Yemen 
 
 

 
Dear Lina, 
 

Pursuant to paragraph 7 of Part II, Annex B from Stockholm Convention, The 

Environment Protection Authority (EPA) in the Republic of Yemen confirms that it 

has withdrawn from the DDT Register and that it does not currently use this article for 

any other purpose. Therefore, please withdraw the name of Yemen from the DDT 

registry. 

 

 

Best regards, 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Copy with regards to: 

 Minister of Water & Environment 

 
 

Mr. Faisal S. Obaid Al -Thalabi 

Acting Chairman of Environment Protection Authority 

BRS Focal Point 
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